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**Media Advisory** 

West-bound I-80 Fremont Street Off-ramp Closed  
Night of Friday, January 16 from 11:59 pm to Saturday, January 

17 at 4:00 a.m.  
Due to Transbay Bus Ramp Project 

 
What: Temporary closure of the Fremont Street off-ramp for west-bound 

traffic on I-80 (upper deck of the Bay Bridge).  The Transbay Transit 
Center Project will be removing a sign and associated frame in the 
area.  Motorists are advised to use the Harrison Street off-ramp as a 
detour.  

The Essex Street on-ramp will remain partially open during the 
Fremont Street off-ramp closure.  The two lanes to the right of the 
center divider will be closed, and vehicles will be diverted to use the 
bus lanes on the left side of the center divider.  Construction flaggers 
and SFPD will be assigned to assist with traffic control.   

Where: Fremont Street off-ramp for west-bound I-80 (upper deck of the Bay 
Bridge). 
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When: Closure will commence at 11:59 p.m. on Friday, January 16 and 
continue through 4:00 a.m. on Saturday, January 17. 

Why: As part of the construction of the bus ramp for the new Transbay 
Transit Center, crews will be removing a road sign from the area. 

For additional information, direct inquiries to Nathan Bengtsson at the media 
contact information listed above. 
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